http://newiprogressive.com/images/stories/S5/veterans-memorial-day-2020-s5.jpg



This memorial day, honor the fallen but respect the living by wearing a mask, staying close to home and forgoing large gatherings of people.

MADISON — Gov. Tony Evers ordered on Friday the flags of the United States and the state of Wisconsin to be flown at half-staff for Memorial Day and encouraged Wisconsinites to honor Memorial Day and pay tribute to our fallen heroes safely.



"On behalf of the state of Wisconsin, I would like to honor the members of our nation's armed services who paid the ultimate sacrifice, and extend our heartfelt gratitude to the families and loved ones they left behind," said Gov. Evers. "We owe so much to the brave individuals who have given their lives in service of our country and our freedoms. Let us continue to honor their mark on history and our nation's future.

"As we honor this weekend I encourage Wisconsinites to continue to follow the Wisconsin Department of Health Services safety recommendations by catching up with family and friends virtually, maintaining six feet of distance from others, wearing a mask, washing hands

Flags to Half-Staff for Memorial Day in Wisconsin

Written by GOV Press Wisconsin Saturday, 23 May 2020 16:35

frequently, forgoing gatherings of people, and staying close to home and in your communities."

Executive Order #77 is available here and goes into effect at sunrise on Monday, May 25, 2020.